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%+..../ June 13, 1980

Docket No. 50-271

.

! Mr. G1 enn S. Morrow
103 South Street #8
Northampton, Massachusetts 01060

Dear Mr. Morrow:

I am writing in response to your card dated April 12, 1980 regarding.

krypton venting. The Staff has considered your comments in the final
environmental assessment on removing krypton from Three Mile Island,
Unit 2.

; You also asked concerning the Vermont Yankee torus. We have required
certain changes which have increased the safety factor of the torus'

sufficiently that we judge it to be acceptable. We are also requiring ;

other changes which will further increase the safety factor on a longer
term basis.

Sincerely,

, .

Thomas A. Ippolito, Chief <

Operating Reactors Branch #2
Division of Licensing
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